Bloxwich Academy
Bloxwich Lane
Bloxwich, Walsall

West Midlands, WS2 7JT

T:01922710 226

Our Ref: RB /ko /Football Fixture
10™ March 2017

Dear Parents/Carers

Our Football team will be playing in the Quarter Finals.
The match will kick off at approximately 4.00pm on 15" March and children will be returning back to
Bloxwich Academy at 5.00pm.

Please note due to the event being organised by a third party these timings are approximate.
Children will be transported to and from the same location as last time at Willenhall E- act Academy
on the School minibus.

Our Footballers will need to make sure they have their trainers or football boots and shin pads with
them also a drink (not fizzy). A jumper will be needed in case it is a cold evening.

If you would like your child to take part in these matches, please complete and return the reply slip
below.

It is important that you state on the slip who will be responsible for collecting your child from
Bloxwich Academy on our return after the match.

Yours sincerely

Miss R Beards
Headteacher.

Quarter Finals
FOOTBALL MATCH PERMISSION SLIP

Pupil Name: Form

| give permission for my child to take part in the football match on the 15th March 2017 at Willenhall
E-Act Academy. | understand that my child will travel on the school minibus.

Upon return my child will be collected by: /
Will walk home by him /herself.

Signed: Date:

postbox@bloxwichacademy.co.uk
www.bloxwichacademy.co.uk



